
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

OCTOBER 5, 2025 
 

 

◼ The scheduled work for the installation of runner carpets project will begin on 

Wednesday, October 8th, following immediately after the school Mass.  Adoration 

will be moved to the O’Hare Center until 5:00pm. 

Provided another day is still needed, the same schedule applies.  Thank you for your 

understanding and flexibility as we make this important improvement to our worship 

space. 

 

 

◼ Fall Bible Study with Deacon Dominick Peloso, entitled “Unlocking the Mystery of the 

Bible” started last Tuesday, Sept. 30th.  There is still time to join the Bible Class.  This 

is an eight-week class and is a prelude to further New Testament studies beginning in 

the winter.  Classes will be every Tuesday at 9:30 a.m. in the O’Hare Center.  

 

◼  Each October, the Church invites us to rediscover our missionary vocation.  Let us 

begin this month with open hearts, ready to respond to the Church’s call.  Together, 

may we be bearers of hope where it is needed most.  There will be a second collection 

for World Mission Sunday on October 18/19.  Please give generously to support the 

1,124 mission territories and bring hope to communities where the Church is growing 

and often faces challenges.  Envelopes are located in the vestibule. 

 

 

◼ Next weekend October 11th and 12th, Bethlehem Artworks will be here with their 

beautiful hand-made olive wood religious articles made by Catholic families in 

Bethlehem and Jerusalem. 


